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Greetings and Thank You! 

Let me start by saying how very thankful I am, for each and every one of you! 

This month, I am especially thankful for our Program Observations teams. At our meeting 

on March 13th, our dedicated teams presented heartfelt responses to the programs they 

observed, to an overflow crowd. 

If you were unable to attend, you will find a recap and photos in the pages that follow. I 

am also thankful for the wonderful work of our Program Observation Chairs, Anne 

Golensky and Lori Lazorik. They have worked tirelessly to transform the program 

;�;rail--. _____ ....Jli&f,:iil observation and presentation processes to be less complicated for the presenters, and more 

informative for the rest of us. It's a win-win for everyone! 

This season, they not only provided continuous team support, but also presentation training and templates. Additionally, 

in cooperation with Education Director Sara Klein, they developed an observation calendar that allows more members to 

observe more programs in action, than ever before. 

And lastly, I am thankful for all of you who stepped up with extra contributions to help offset our meeting costs. We 

asked, you answered! You have helped us meet the rising costs of our wonderful meetings, without relying as heavily on 

our generous underwriters. The final total for this season's gift to the VBMA will not be available until the meeting on 

April 11th, but we are on track to surpass last season's total gift by more than 20%. 

I look forward to seeing you (and your guest) at our Closing Reception on Thursday, April 11th at 3:00. Guests will not 

be able to vote, but they can join The Circle at the meeting and be added to our email list for the summer newsletter and 

all meeting invitations next season. If you are unable to attend the Closing Reception, you may vote by proxy by sending 

your selection to Robyn Orzel at roborzel@vbmuseum.org. 

With deep appreciation, 

Trudy Powers Hoffman 

Chair 





Program Observation Teams Lori Lazorik & Anne Golensky 
At the March meeting, the Program Observation Committee teams presented five amazing community access programs to 

the membership: 

Alzheimer & Parkinson Association 

Presented by: Pamela Siddall and Jean Spaulding 

Team members: Claudia Owen, Sally Calhoun 

Family Programs 

Presented by: Carolyn Taylor and Mary Travers 

Team members: Eliot Foote 

Pre-K at the VBMA! 

Presented by: Suzi McCoy Shriner 

Team members: Laura Moss, Barbara Dorvee, Serena Kratz 

Senior Resource Association 

Presented by: Joan Semmer 

Team members: Stuart Weismiller, Susan Friesell 

Veterans Program 

Presented by: Kathy Bantleon 

Team members: Barbara Williams, June Dejonge, Gail Shepherd 

The presentations, a collaborative team effort, were the result of two months of preparation, orientation, program 

visitation, and presentation collaboration among team members. Their enthusiasm for these programs shown through in 

their presentations as we learned about and experienced the enriching impact of these five community access programs for 

those they serve in IRC. 

We are indeed fortunate to have such talented members who have shared the spirit and passion of The Circle so effectively 

with our members. In addition to our dedicated teams, we wish to thank The Circle Steering Committee and the VBMA 

staff who make this process available. 

Our hope is that as we continue to grow, more Circle members will choose to become involved with the Program 

Observation Committee to experience the powerful effect the Museum programs have on our Vero community. It is truly 

"love in action." 
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Special Member Events Catherine Cook & June Fitzgerald 

Our special event - "Tour and Lunch at the Windsor Gallery" on March 14th was perfectly delightful. The blue skies and 

warm sunshine matched the colors and joyful spirit in the works by the Costa Rican artist, Federico Herrero. Our hosts 

could not have been more gracious nor our docent more informative. As a special treat, our Costa Rican inspired 

luncheon was held on the terrace of the Windsor beach club. One more of these fabulous tours will occur on April 9th at 

10:30 am. 

Circle members also attended "Cork and Canvas - after Egypt" at the Museum on March 21st. Our budding artists 

painted their own Egypt-themed works of art, having fun while enjoying their beverage of choice and an amazing array 

of delectables. All enjoyed the challenge and guidance provided by VBMA artist and teacher, Barry Shapiro. It was a 

wonderful night of creativity and camaraderie! 

•







2023-24 Circle Steering Committee Members 

Steering Committee Chair: Trudy Powers Hoffman trudy@tphllc.com 206-409-2484

Membership Chair: Jean Spaulding Kjellman jmgsk21@gmail.com 207-632-7585

Special Events Co Chairs: Catherine Cooke catepru@aol.com 516-330-1786

June Fitzgerald jfitzgerald@sorensenrealestate.com 917 -744-7530

Hospitality Co Chairs: Diane McGinn dianemcginn14@gmail.com 414-778-2116

Mary Wright mlwdiwvero@gmail.com 305-336-4566

Site Team Co Chairs: Anne Golensky annegol@aol.com 203-525-2671

Lori Lazorik Lori.lazorik@gmail.com 772-475-3753

Secretary /Finance Chair: Joy Ann Coll jacoll1118@aol.com 772-559-6288

Communications Chair: Cathy Cronin acathy.egan@gmail.com 914-772-0647

VBMA Circle liaison: Robyn Orzel roborzel@vbmuseum.org 772-231-0707

Please click here to access the Member Directory 

Communications Committee Members 
Cathy Cronin - Chair acathy.egan@gmail.com 

Cathy Fountain - Chief Editor & Writer cathy.fountain53@gmail.com 

Sue Van Der Stricht - Photographer & Newsletter Layout suevanders@gmail.com 

Suzanne Roff- Web manager, writer, editor suzrof@gmail.com 

Connie Murphy - Meet our Members snapshot conniemurphy@aol.com 

Stuart Weissmiller - Writer, special projects, Factoid from the Archives stuart@weismillerl.com 

Please share your thoughts and suggestions with us about the Newsletter 

and The Circle web pages. We'd love to hear from you! 

https://www.vbmuseum.org/wp-content/uploads/The-Circle-Membership-List_3.27.24-1.pdf



